Response to Comments

Comment Set 32
Email from DerricoGnL@aol.com dated March 11, 2004

From: DerricoGnL@aol.com

Sent: Thursday, March 11, 2004 7:51 PM
To: viejosystem @ aspeneg.com

Cc: nowires @cox.net

Subject: (no subject)

Now is the time to prepare for the future. Increased power will surely be needed by this 32-1
community and others that will be built further up the mountains. It now is time to bury the past

as well as the future hurtful but necessary conduits of expansion. Our forefathers were

thoughtful enough to bury the water, gas and sewage pipes and now we have an opportunity

yea an obligation to bury power lines also. We need to keep and improve our beautiful part of

the world.

Viejo System Project D-157 May 2004



Response to Comments

Response to Comment Set 32
Email from DerricoGnL@aol.com dated March 11, 2004

32-1 Thank you for sharing your concerns regarding the proposed project. Please see General
Response GR-3 regarding the undergrounding of existing and proposed electrical transmission
lines, as well as Appendix 8, which discusses various route options considered by the CPUC.

Viejo System Project D-158 May 2004
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